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June 10, 2010 
 
 
To whom it may concern; 
 
Den Hartog Industries Inc. policy regarding the storage of Biodiesel products in pure 
(B100) formulation shall be as follows: 
 

1. Only ASTM designed tanks are recommended 
2. Only above ground storage is permitted. 
3. Only 1.9 or greater specific gravity tank weights shall be utilized. 
4. Use Viton gaskets in all fittings. 
5. Secondary containment shall be provided for all installations and shall be in 

accordance with all applicable state and local codes. 
 
A one-year limited warranty from the date of manufacture will apply to tanks storing 
Biodiesel B100 and when in compliance with the above restrictions. 
 
At this time Den Hartog Industries Inc. has no recommendation for the storage of 
Biodiesel blends (B%/%) at this time. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Robert E. Hardy 
Director of Engineering 
 
 


